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May 23, 2023

Re: Demolition of the Allen County Home — Addendum #1

Pre-bid Attendees,

The Port Authority of Allen County (PAAC) and the Allen County Economic Development Group (AEDG)
are issuing this document as Addendum #1 to the Bid Document titled “Demolition of the Allen County
Home”. Please see Attachment A for a copy of the sign-in sheet that was distributed at the pre-bid
meeting for the above-referenced project on May 18, 2023.

Also please note that, in lieu of submitting questions directly to the Port Authority of Allen County,
guestions should be submitted to Mike Coonfare, CEC Project Manager, at mcoonfare@cecinc.com.
Questions received after 3:00 pm on May 25, 2023 will not be considered valid and will not receive a
response.

Finally, please note that, while time is of the essence for completion of this project, there is some
flexibility to the timeframe of 90 days from the issuance of the Notice to Proceed to complete work.
Alternate timeframes should be included on the bid form at the time of submittal.

Thank you,


mailto:mcoonfare@cecinc.com

